
Vegetation Management Notice
At American Transmission Co., we know that safe and reliable electric service is important to you. An ATC forestry crew 
will be performing vegetation management work near the high-voltage electric transmission lines in your area on  
property owned by the City of Madison. This scheduled maintenance work will begin in early 2019. This may include 
pruning, removing trees, the use of herbicides and the removal of hazard trees outside of the right-of-way to protect the 
public and power lines.

ATC is recognized by the National Arbor Day Foundation with Tree Line USA status that demonstrates our commitment 
to effective tree care and management in your community. ATC utility forestry crews follow guidelines outlined in the 
American National Standard for Pruning distributed by the International Society of Arboriculture.

ATC works with the city forester and the Madison Parks Department to plan vegetation management on public  
rights-of-way, including streets, alleys, parks and greenways. ATC’s vegetation management plan in your area will be  
considered by the Habitat Stewardship Committee on Monday, Nov. 12, 2018, at 4:30 p.m. at the Goodman  
Maintenance Facility, 1402 Wingra Creek Parkway, Room 103, with public comments at 4:45 p.m. If you have any  
concerns about ATC’s plans, you may appear before the Habitat Stewardship Committee at that time.
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